Archived: Monday, October 11, 2021 2:47:05 PM

From: John Norris

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 1:23:40 PM

To: <u>Heidi Costello</u>
Cc: <u>Debbie Tarry</u>

Subject: FW: For the Green Folder

Response requested: No

Importance: High Sensitivity: Normal

Heidi,

Can you include in the green folder for tonight. Thanks.

John

From: Chris Roberts <croberts@shorelinewa.gov>

Sent: Sunday, October 10, 2021 2:38 PM **To:** Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>

Cc: John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>; Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>; Jessica Simulcik Smith

<jsimulcik@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: For the Green Folder

Colleagues,

I appreciate the staff work on preparing the staff report for our rules of procedure. I think they capture the questions that we should answer, especially as we move toward hybrid meetings.

I have my thoughts about each of the policy questions asked by staff, but I respectfully ask the Council to postpone considerations of how we might participate in remote meetings (and possibly agenda preparation) until January when our new colleagues can weigh in. They might have differing perspectives about remote participation expectations that we do in October 2021 when hybrid is an option that probably will not be ready until the end of the year or into the next year.

I do think we should clarify in our rules about how the public can provide comments remotely as we do have several more months of Zoom meetings. Many of those suggestions can be valid in either a fully-remote or a hybrid environment.

Appreciatively,

Chris

Chris Roberts (he/him)
Councilmember, City of Shoreline
croberts@shorelinewa.gov
Cell 206-391-2733